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Darlene Hardy
64 West Main Street
Bradford, NH 03221

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Do not allow Northern Pass.  It is to only benefit Connecticut not New Hampshire.  The so called jobs
will be gone when they are complete.  Do not destroy the environment.  Wildlife will be affected and
tourism will be affected.  People will not come up because they don't want to see towers.  It is
unbelievable the propaganda that is being spread that is totally untrue.  Keep New Hampshire as New
Hampshire!

Sincerely,
Darlene Hardy
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